From: Burnett R (Ruth)

Sent: 06 November 2008 14:03

To: Fariss M (Michael); Scotrail Franchise Mailbox

Subject: FW: Consultation on initiatives related to the scotrail franchise extension

From: caroline hosking [mailto:hoskingcaroline@hotmail.com]

Sent: 05 November 2008 13:09

To: Burnett R (Ruth)

Cc: lawrence marshall; diana cairns; Margaret Munro; robert gatcliff

Subject: Consultation on initiatives related to the scotrail franchise extension

This email has been received from an external party and has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.

Dear Ruth,

Re: Consultation on initiatives related to the Scotrail Franchise extension

The following suggestions were agreed by Portobello Community Council at its recent meeting,

to suggest as part of the Consultation on Scotrail Franchise extension. Please can you keep us

informed of any developments relating to Portobello.

It was agreed to recommend:

- 1 Sunday services to Newcraighall
- 2 Support for the line to the Borders
- 3 Opening Portobello station
- 4 Re-open south suburban line
- 5 Considering the development of the old yard as a new Edinburgh station for trains to London (a kind of Edinburgh Parkway)

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Hosking, Acting Joint Secretary, Portobello Community Council

BigSnapSearch.com - 24 prizes a day, every day. Search now

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2007/11/0032.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.